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Date:  October 21, 2024 
To:  Select Board 
From:  Lincoln Daley, Town Administrator 
Re:  Milford Employee Healthcare Benefits Work Session 
 
  

Purpose: 
October 14th, Karen Blow, Human Resources Director, provided the Select Board members a 
summary of the municipal healthcare benefits proposals submitted by Health Trust and New 
Hampshire Interlocal Trust to the Town for consideration for 2025. At the conclusion of the 
discussion, the Select Board scheduled a work session for October, 23rd to allow members the 
opportunity to further vet each proposal, better understand the different programs, and seek 
additional information from each company.  
Both companies will be present at the scheduled work session to review the submitted proposals 
and programs with Select Board.  Each provider is scheduled for one (1) hour each.  Attached, 
please find the summary document previously provided by Ms. Blow and the two proposals 
submitted by Health Trust and New Hampshire Interlocal Trust for review and consideration.  
Board Action:  
No action needed by the Select Board at this work session.  The Select Board should utilize this 
work session as an opportunity to become more acclimated with both proposals/programs and be 
in a position to render decision for a preferred healthcare provider at the October 28th Select 
Board meeting.   
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